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TITLE: School Safety Update: Weapons Detection Systems 
       
DATE:     November 13, 2023   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan  

Deputy Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
 
Information will be presented regarding the district’s comprehensive school safety assessment and 
research that has been done concerning weapons detection systems.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
This is an information item. No recommendation is required. 


